
Greetings from your 4-H House Renovation Team, 
 
Now that the construction permit is in place and the initial inspections for the framing, electrical, plumbing, and 
HVAC have been completed, our contractors have been hard at work, including a few Saturdays. As you will see 
below, there has been noticeable progress each week. Most recently, the drywall is being installed in the restrooms 
and air conditioning units are being hung throughout the house as well as the ceiling tiles and LED lighting. 
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Progression of the 1st Floor Restroom: 
 
End of Day 1  End of Week 1           End of Week 3     End of Month 1  

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Up Next:  The ceramic tile work is scheduled to begin in the restrooms on Monday. This is one of the more time-
consuming portion of the project, so we will keep you updated on their progress. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Stay tuned for renovation updates throughout the summer. 
 

If you have any questions regarding the renovations, please feel free to contact Erin Phillips directly at elphillips33@hotmail.com. 

2015 Summer Renovation Plan: 

 Replace boiler 
 Upgrade electric service 
 Remodel three floor restrooms 
 Install air conditioning 
 Replace ceilings and lighting  


